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Open Service Policy 

 

Nevada State University (“Nevada State”) is committed to providing accessible 
and quality speech therapy services to all individuals in need.  
 
As part of this commitment, Nevada State has established a policy of not charging 
clients for speech therapy services regardless of payer. Nevada State’s primary 
focus is on delivering effective therapeutic support without imposing financial 
barriers or restrictions.  
 
This Policy applies to all speech language clients receiving services from Nevada 
State University. It encompasses clients of all ages receiving services on the 
Nevada State campus and/or at the RiteCare Clinic (2200 W. Mesquite Ave. Las 
Vegas, NV 89106). 
 
 

 


